
March 4, 2024 
 
The Honorable Brian Feldman, Chair 
Education, Energy and Environment Committee 
 
The Honorable Joseline A. Pena-Melnyk, Chair 
Health and Government Operations Committee 
 
Maryland General Assembly 
State Circle 
Annapolis, Maryland 21401 
RE: HB 1168 / SB 1028 – The Green Death Care Options Act 
 
Dear Chair Feldman and Chair Pena-Melnyk: 
 
I am writing to request that your committees favorably report the Maryland Green 
Death Care Options Act.  I want to limit the environmental impact of the disposal of my body 
after my death, and to that end, I would like to have the options of natural organic reduction and 
water cremation.  Thank you for your consideration of my request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alan Goldsmith 
1220 East-West Highway 
Apt. 1203 
Silver Spring, MD 20910 
 


